Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 3:36 PM

To: Charles J Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #10-4-2016: ASSM Silent Auction Reminder

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #10-4-2016
Date: 10/31/2016
Subject:  ASSM Silent Auction Reminder

Donations of submarine memorabilia are

still needed for the Silent Auction at the Jan.
Awards Banquet. Please bring any items you
desire to donate to the Nov. 12th subvets meeting.



